
Reply from South Tees Clinical Commissioning Group to the recommendations 
in the Healthwatch Middlesbrough Making Middlesbrough More Dementia 

Friendly 
 

Hi Toni, 
  
Thanks again for this report. We discussed it at our Operational Management Team 
on Monday but as you suggest in your report we think the most appropriate place 
to consider the implications of this is at the Dementia Collaborative Steering 
Group. We will add this to the agenda at the earliest opportunity and respond 
after this. I hope this will be acceptable. 
  
Julie  
Julie Bailey  
Partnership and Innovations Manager  
NHS South Tees Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG)  
Direct line: 01642 (2)63038 Please note new number  
Switchboard: 01642 (2)63030 Please note new number  
email: julie.bailey2@nhs.net  
Follow us at @SouthTeesCCG on Twitter  
 
 
I can confirm that the report was submitted to the Dementia Collaborative 
Steering Group on 23rd November where it was fully discussed. The 
recommendations were passed and will be taken forward and amalgamated with 
the ongoing work in making Middlesbrough more Dementia Friendly. Healthwatch 
Middlesbrough will of course monitor the situation and progress on your behalf.  
 
 
Toni McHale  
Tees Healthwatch Assistant Manager  
Telephone 01642 688312  
Mobile 07809342191 

 


